
Good evening Jamestown Middle School Families. This is Dr. Vernon with a few important 

reminders for the upcoming week.  

 

We have had a great week of testing. Our students worked very hard we are extremely proud of 

them. All students will take the North Carolina Final Exam for social studies on Tuesday of this 

week. Our 7th grade Math I students will take their EOC on Wednesday. 

 

Our 6th Grade awards program will take place at 8:30 on Friday morning. 7th Grade Awards will 

be at 12:30 on Friday. 8th Grade programs will take place on Monday.  

 

As a reminder, students are still expected to follow the school dress code as we finish out the 

year. We appreciate your help with this.    

 

Well, that will do it for this week.  

 

We are looking forward to another wonderful week at JMS. 

 

Go Tigers! 


